
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: 906 Williamson St. proposed curved roof element
Date: Monday, April 27, 2015 11:36:32 AM

 
 
From: Steve Steinhoff [mailto:steindaq@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2015 1:46 PM
To: Lindsey Lee
Cc: @gmail.com; j ;  Darcy Haber;

  Scanlon, Amy; Rummel, Marsha;
; MNA Board

Subject: Re: 906 Williamson St. proposed curved roof element
 

Thank you Lindsey for communicating our committee's sentiment.  I wholeheartedly agree. 
Steve Steinhoff

On Apr 26, 2015 1:13 PM, "Lindsey Lee" <groundzerocoffee@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Amy Scanlon, City of Madison Preservation Planner, and members of the Landmarks
Commission,
 
I am writing you about the 906 Williamson Street project that will be before you April 26,
2015. 
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